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Empire Energizer Community Update 
  

July 21, 2023 
  
Dear Neighbor, 
  
It is a pleasure to provide the information in this week’s Empire Energizer with everyone 
across the community. Based on the input you shared at our Open Houses, local meetings, 
and encounters around town, we see many of you are interested in learning more about the 
proposed onshore substation. To provide you the information you are seeking we have 
developed a fact sheet and video on the topic. 
  
As some of you may have seen, there is some offshore survey activity underway. I am re-
sharing a fact sheet (previously shared in the June 16th Energizer) to help explain the type of 
work, timeframe and what to expect with this planned activity. 
  
Two articles this week that caught my attention: 
- A compelling news report about the growing industry responsible for recycling components 
of wind turbines and solar panels. 
- A report about the recent heat waves affecting the United States and other places around 
the world.  
  
Finally, I am excited to share that the Empire Energizer editorial team is hard at work on an 
updated format for this newsletter. Stay tuned for the launch of the new and improved Empire 
Energizer in just a couple of weeks!  
  
Wishing everyone a safe an enjoyable summer weekend of seaside fun! 
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Your Community Partner, 
Susan Lienau, Director of Community Affairs, Empire Wind 2  
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From CBS News 
  

Video: Recycling Renewable Energy 
  

CBS News brings us a look into the exciting and rapidly growing industry tasked with recycling 
decommissioned components of wind turbines and solar panels. 

  

From The New York Times 
  

Heat Records Are Broken Around the Globe as Earth Warms, Fast  
  

"The spike comes as forecasters warn that the Earth could be entering a multiyear period of 
exceptional warmth, driven by two main factors: continued emissions of heat-trapping gases, 

mainly caused by humans burning oil, gas and coal; and the return of El Niño, a cyclical weather 
pattern." 

  
 

 

    

  

 

  

We want to hear from you! 
  
Any comments, thoughts, or questions you may 
have please email us at 
empirewind@equinor.com. We're dedicated 
to ensuring our projects are developed with 
continuous dialogue and feedback from our 
communities. 
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Learn more at: 
www.empirewind.com 

  
Email us at: 

empirewind@equinor.com 
 

 

  
  
  
To unsubscribe click here 

   

 


